
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 Virtual Parent/Carer Evening Wednesday 8th November  
4 pm to 6.30 pm - Online Appointment Booking 

 
We would like to invite you to attend our Parent/Carer Evening on Wednesday 8th 
November from 4 pm to 6.30 pm. During this evening, you will be able to speak to 
your child’s subject teachers about your child’s progress and what they need to do to 
improve further.  
 
The Parent/Carer Evening will be virtual using the School Cloud System. This 
allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive 
an email confirming your appointments.  
 
Appointments can be made from 20th October 2023 at 4pm and will close on 7th 
November at 12pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please 
contact the school office at schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com. 
 
Please visit https://boroughbridge.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments using 
the log details previously supplied.    
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be 
happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
T Godsell-Wright 
 
Mrs. Godsell-Wright 
Associate Assistant Head - Student Experience and Welfare 
 
 
 


